Board of Directors
Denis L. Moore, Chairman
John Marshall
George L. Helmholz
Dane Downing, Vice
Chairman
Manager

Lee Marder

Round Valley County Water District



2018 MAR 30 AM 2 33



P.O. Box 535, Covelo, California 95428 707-468-3839 email: rvcwdmanager@gmail.com

March 30, 2018

To: The Mendocino County Board of Supervisors
The Mendocino County Auditor-Controller

From: The Round Valley County Water District Board of Directors

Lee Marder, Manager Treasurer/Secretary

The Water District, during its March 28th Meeting, has approved Resolution Number 2018-001 (see attached), and is requesting that the Board of Supervisors approve the District's request to replace their annual audit with a financial review. Financially, as the District's tax revenues average \$15,000/ year, the \$900/year savings would be significant.

The Board also approved closing and sending the District's balance, from the Savings Bank of Mendocino County, to the Auditor-Controller's Office to add to the District's accounts. The account was closed and a cashier's check brought to the Auditor-Controller's office on this day, March 30th, 2018.

We appreciate your consideration, please keep me informed.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Lee Marder

Round Valley County Water District

Manager/Treasurer-Secretary